
Proposed superintendent goals for the 2018-19 school year are 
attached.  The format follows the goal-based Superintendent 
Evaluation Process developed by MSBA and MASA.  The goals reflect 
school district goals and initiatives.  I recommend a discussion of 
the goals and school board approval of them if they are 
agreeable.  

 


